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Bigfoot in Wisconsin:

Fact or fake?

Waukesha Public Library hosting

documentary director

WAUKESHA — The Waukesha Public Library is inviting
the public to tune into a Zoom presentation about the Wiscon-
sin Sasquatch on Wednesday at 6:30 p.m.

The presentation features Jay Bachochin, documentary
filmmaker and solo researcher, who will speak about his expe-
riences “hunting the truth” and will answer questions from
the audience.

Bachochin has been on a solo quest searching for Sasquatch
in southeast Wisconsin since 2014. In 2019, he produced,
filmed, edited and directed his documentary “Finding Jay.”

The film is currently streaming on Amazon Prime and is
available to purchase on Blu-ray.

Find out more at www,jayachochin.com.

The public can register for this event using the online event
calendar at www.waukeshapuliclibraryorg. You must register
to receive the Zoom link.

A recording of the presentation will be available on Wauke-
sha Public Library’s YouTube Channel a few days after the
program.
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